BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS
33 Laurel Street
Branford, CT 06405

TRAFFIC COMMITTEE AGENDA

The Traffic Committee of the Board of Police Commissioners will meet on
Monday, June 17 at 5:00 PM at Police Headquarters to consider the
following item:

1.

11.

12.

Request for “Traffic Calming” action on Harbor Street between the new
bridge and Lanphier Road (continued from April meeting-only action was
an additional 25 MPH sign).

. Request for removing the Stop sign on lower Harbor Street near the

beach.

Request for a crosswalk at the intersection of Lanphier and Harbor Streets
with appropriate signage.

Request for a “No Parking, No Standing” sign on Fenway.

Request for a “Horse Crossing” sign on Cherry Hill Road

Request for narrowing the traveled portion of Thimble Islands Road with
Fog Lines, making the lane widths 10°.

Request for a Stop sign(s) at the intersection of Pine Orchard and Totoket
Road.

. Request for a “Slow Children at Play” on the corner of Wildwood Drive

and Rocky Ledge or some other traffic dampening measure.

. Request for a “Go Slow” sign on Wildwood Drive.

Request for the removal of the “Crosswalk” signs in the middle of Linden
Avenue

Request for “No Turn on Red” signage on School Ground Road where it
intersects Rt. 139 (State Road).

Request for No Parking review and possible action on Sagamore Cove
Road

Peter R. Hugret, Traffic Committee Chair



